
 

 

  

Plympton Planning Board meeting 7-10-17 

Present were Deborah Anderson and Robert Karling.   Absent were John Rantuccio, Paul D’Angelo and 

William McClellan. 

Allen Adams of the neighbors abutting the 0 Spring St. solar project attended, and told Anderson and 

Karling that he is very pleased with the results of the Borrego plantings.  He invited the Planning Board 

to come to his house and see the good job that has been done.  He did have some question as to when 

Borrego might pay the group’s legal fees, as agreed.  Anderson told him she had received an email from 

Dean Smith who said Borrego has not received an invoice for the legal fees and acknowledged they 

agreed to pay reasonable legal fees.  Anderson forwarded that email to Adams for his information, 

instructing him to have his attorney send his bill directly to Borrego, in care of Dean Smith. 

Smith also said in his email that a $2,500 check was approved for a peer review engineer to go over the 

plan and a site visit.  Anderson will check with the Town Treasurer to see if any such check was received. 

Anderson updated Karling that she had a phone call from John Rantuccio this afternoon.  He is back in 

rehab, after falling at his home.   He had been discharged from LifeCare Center in Plymouth after a 19-

week stay following back surgery on Friday, June 30.  Tuesday, July 4, he fell at his home and was unable 

to get up and spent six hours on the floor until a friend came by and found him there.  Rantuccio said he 

thought it would only be a matter of 10 weeks or so this time.  He did say that he wanted to remain on 

the Planning Board and would get back as soon as possible. 

Being no quorum present, the meeting was dissolved. 

The next meeting will be Monday, August 14, at 6 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted 

Deb Anderson, Chairman 

Robert Karling, member 

 

 

   


